
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Josh Baker <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/30/2015 8:14:41 AM
Subject: RE: Budget Veto Q&A

Can you send me a the link to our budget this year? 
Thanks KV

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 12:49 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Mottel, Haley
Subject: Budget Veto Q&A

You are invited to a budget veto Q&A tomorrow morning at 11:00 a.m. in the Governor's conference room first floor 
Statehouse. We will be available to answer any questions regarding the Governor's vetoes. Please see the attached 
veto notice from Governor Haley.
Please reply if you are able to attend. 

http://www.governor.sc.gov/ExecutiveOffice/Documents/General%20Appropriation%20Veto.PDF

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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